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May 23, 2017 

 

 

 
Thomas Dunn 

President &CEO 

VELCO 

366 Pinnacle Ridge Road 

Rutland VT 05701 

 

Dear Tom: 

 

Pursuant to Section 2.80 of the Vermont Transmission Administration Manual, Green 

Mountain Power hereby nominates a new Primary and Alternate to the VELCO 

Operating Committee effective as of scheduled June 15, 2017 meeting. 

 

GMP’s nominated Primary representative is: 

 Mike Burke 

 Chief Field Operations Executive 

 802-655-8520 

 Mike.Burke@GreenMountainPower.com 

 

GMP’s nominated Alternate representative is: 

 Ken Couture 

 Leader of Systems Operations 

 802-655-8780 

 Ken.Couture@GreenMountainPower.com 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mary G. Powell 

mailto:Mike.Burke@GreenMountainPower.com
mailto:Ken.Couture@GreenMountainPower.com

